
 

July 19, 2020 

Dear Incoming 6th Grade Students,  

Last week we held an information meeting for your parents.  This week, we’re having a WebEx meeting 

for you so that you can meet some adults at the school that can help with the transition.  We know you 

have a lot of questions and want to work with you during this summer to assist and try to answer as 

many questions as we can so you can transition to our school well. 

You will meet 4 adults at this meeting, Dr. Muscelli (Assistant Principal), Mrs. Ducasse and Mrs. Laubin 

(6th Grade Team Leaders), and me (Mr. D’Ostilio, Principal).  We are looking forward to meeting you 

Tuesday Night (7/21 at 7pm).  Below is the link/url for the 6th grade information meeting:  

https://wtps.webex.com/wtps/onstage/g.php?MTID=eed406d53aee62b71491ada975c6a6fed 

 
Please click on the link a couple of minutes before the meeting to complete the registration process.  

You shouldn’t need to install any software unless you are connecting to a mobile device 

(iPhone/iPad/Android phone/tablet).  If that is the case, you will need to download it for free from your 

App store (Webex Meetings App).  The first time you use WebEx, you’ll likely need to approve its use of 

camera and microphone. 

• You will also be asked to register your name, email, address, and city. 

• You may be prompted to enter the event number as well as the password.  That information is 

below. 

Event number: 129 644 8820 

Event password: Bulldogs4Life  

 

This called a WebEx event which means we are able to get more people in the session as opposed to a 

regular meeting.  The drawback is that we won’t see you (You’ll see us) and you won’t be able to 

verbally participate with questions unless we unmute you personally.  However, there is a chat feature 

and as Dr. Muscelli and I present, feel free to type your question into the chat and we’ll do our best to 

answer it accordingly.  Dr. Muscelli and I will share documents on the Webex.  However, we will 

populate the presentation on the school’s webpage for easy download if you would like to refer to it.  

Thank you in advance for making time to meet with us.  I wish we could have this meeting in person.   

Very Truly Yours, 

 

Mr. D’Ostilio, Principal 
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